
From:   George Yeargin   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 07, 2018

Subject:   FCC File No. 0304-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

On May 3, 2018, Caterpillar of Delaware Inc. submitted its request for coordination with AFTRCC.    

Please direct any questions or correspondence regarding this submission to:

Richard D. Rubino, Esq.
Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens, Duffy &amp; Prendergast, LLP


